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David Elmore

Subject: FW: Consultation response on planning application. Former Beales Hotel Comet 

Way Hatfield. 6/2022/1355/MAJ

From: Catherine Gilbert [mailto:Catherine.Gilbert@hertfordshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Water
Sent: 02 August 2022 09:13
To: David Elmore <d.elmore@welhat.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Consultation response on planning application. Former Beales Hotel Comet Way Hatfield. 
6/2022/1355/MAJ

** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra 
vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links ** 
Hi David,

With the location of the hydrants which cover the existing and surrounding buildings, we wouldn’t look for any 
further requirements here.

Kind Regards

Water Officer | Technical Services
Hertfordshire Fire and Rescue Service
9 Merchant Drive, Mead Lane, Hertford, Hertfordshire SG13 7BH.
T: 01992 507635 (Internal: 57638) 
E: water@hertfordshire.gov.uk


